
Re: JPAC seeks public comment on its new Draft Strategic Plan 
 
JPAC: I applaud your strategic plan. I will be presenting comments on the CEC and JPAC as to 
public input, transparency and the building of a constituency, relative specifically to trade and the 
environment, on December 1, 2005 in Montreal. You can get that paper for the record  from 
Chantel Line Carpentier of the CEC.  
 
Jon Plaut 
 


